
IMPORTANT DATES: 

Together we can! 

Welcome to 

Crew 7M! 
August 2013 

Summer Letter 

~School Materials:~

 

*  Binder with 5     
subject dividers  
* One pocket folder 
for each subject 
*  Pencils and pencil 
pouch 
*  Lined loose leaf 
paper  
*  3 hole punch for 
binder 
*  Ruler w/centimeters 
*  Pens (blue or black 
ink and red) 
*  100 page “marble” 
composition notebook 
*  3 x 5 index cards 
with lines  
*1.5 inch plastic binder 
with subject dividers 
 

Recommended Materials: 

*  Calculator with 
square root  and   
exponent functions  
 
Request by LMC  -            
*   Earphones/Earbuds  
 

Roger 

Ludlowe  

Middle School 

Dear Parents/Guardians and New Seventh Grade Students, 

We’d like to welcome you as new members of Crew 7M at Roger Ludlowe Middle School! We are sending 
you this letter because we believe sincerely in the importance of maintaining a positive and constructive 
link between home and school. By doing so, we ensure that this year will prove to be a terrific learning 
experience for all involved.  

Everything that we will do this year, both inside the classroom and on any field trips we may take, is     
designed with the goal of creating a top-notch and “best practice” driven educational experience for our 
students.  

As a crew we feel that it is of utmost importance that all members— parents, teachers and students 
alike— keep open lines of constructive communication throughout the year. We find that this ensures 
that students are continually learning and living up to the high expectations that we set in our classrooms.  

Developing a healthy, strong work ethic and self-driven attitude towards learning is a primary goal for this 
school year. Of course, if we all work together, learning can be fun and rigorous simultaneously.  

In order to prepare for the beginning of the new school year: 

 On the first day of school, in addition to the having the required materials listed, each child 
should bring in a recent photo of herself/himself no bigger than 4x 6 for our birthday boards.   

 The Summer Math Packet (now online) is optional. However, all students are expected to review 
their basic math facts. Students will definitely benefit from extra practice.   

 The Summer Reading List has been sent home and is now online. 

 Infinite Campus Web Address: https://campus.fairfieldschools.org/campus/portal/fairfield.jsp   
If you do not have access to this site email reghelp@fairfieldschools.org for assistance. 

Again, in order for each child to have a successful year, parents/guardians, teachers and students need to 
work together. Good collaboration requires trust. Therefore, we would like to express the importance 
found in supporting our instruction, homework, and discipline efforts. We will update grade reports and 
assignment expectations on Infinite Campus as one way to keep you informed about your child’s        
progress.  Additionally, all students will have virtual access to their H drive next year in order to allow 
working on assignments at home.  

We are confident that with school and home working together, each and every student can have her or his 
most successful year yet! 

   

     

 

 

 

  

First Full Day of School–  

Thursday, August 29th  

 Open House- 

Wednesday, September 11  

Conference Dates- 

Thursday, October 17th 

Wednesday, October 23rd 

      —>Both 1:15—3:15 

Thursday, October 24th   

      —>6—8 pm 

From left to right:  

Mr. Superty–Language Arts 

Mrs. Capuano—Special Education  

Ms. Brown-Wilusz—Science 

Ms. Barba—Math 

Mr. Moitoso—Geography 

https://campus.fairfieldschools.org/campus/portal/fairfield.jsp
mailto:reghelp@fairfieldschools.org

